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Press Conference Announcing the 

2017 Let’s Talk Dallas Police and Youth Forum 
 

Today, June 15, 2017, at 2 p.m., the Dallas Police Department will announce 

details regarding the 2017 Let’s Talk Dallas Police and Youth Forum.  The press 

conference will be held in the Media Relations Office, located at 1400 South 

Lamar Street on the 2
nd

 floor. 

 

For more information, please contact the Media Relations Unit at (214) 671-4065.  
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